
From: Francesca Barraud feb21@cam.ac.uk
Subject: CamGuides for Undergraduates

Date: 20 September 2019 at 10:30
To: Undergraduate Programmes Administrator ug_progadmin@ames.cam.ac.uk

Dear Students,

For your information before you arrive in Cambridge there is a general resource about how to find the information you 
will need for your studies and how you will find, evaluate, manage and use this information at 
https://camguides.lib.cam.ac.uk/

Please note this resource is intended for all students regardless of discipline or college. Looking at the resource is not 
compulsory and you don’t have to follow it through prescriptively.

You will receive more details and subject specific information during your course.

Kind regards,

Francesca

Francesca Barraud
Undergraduate Programmes Administrator
Faculty of Asian and Middle Eastern Studies
University of Cambridge
Sidgwick Avenue
Cambridge
CB3 9DA
Direct: (01223) 335105
Office: (01223) 335106
Web: www.ames.cam.ac.uk
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